
KARAPOKOT CHURCH JANUARY REPORT BRIEFS 

Dear Brethren, we are doing well in Christ Lord, we hope the same to you too.  

We had decided during our last AGM at Tarakit to reduce the joint services to six 

this year and the first one is next Sunday at Kapterema. May God make it an 

edifying moment for all the churches.  

The other months that are not engaged will be for each area for visiting other sister 

churches and outreaches. E.g during last week we meet with Nakuyen team 

(Headteacher and the proposed church leader) at Kapenguria.  

We suggested on our meeting today to take one Teacher’s salary from Kamketo 

Trinity Girls to cater for the needs of Nakuyen Primary School by next term at 

least to pay two teachers and a matron if there is no option from your side as we 

have promised them.  

The need for the classroom for Chelopoy Boys is really becoming a headache as 

they have no classrooms and they expect us as the sponsors to do something. We 

do hope the government will be able to send the principal soon as the forms for 

application had been forwarded.  

In turn the issue of starting the Light Bible College at Kasei is like on sleeping 

mode. What is the way forward as the basic needs like repair of the old building to 

house the lectures/students and need of toilet has not been addressed. We also need 

to be furnished with the syllabus and other teaching materials.  

Andrew, Tom and Joshua  


